
OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 

WONDERFUL LEARNING Some children have 

begun Forest School, a six week block of activities 

based outside in our garden. The children have 

learned about fire safety and are now able to move 

safely around the fire. They are learning how to cook 

on the fire too. This week they harvested potatoes 

that some of the children planted in the Summer, and 

made rostis which were cooked on the fire;  we went 

from ground to mouth in 1 hour! Those children who 

have not yet had a turn, will be taking part in Forest 

School later this term. 

PARENT AND TODDLER GROUP We are hoping to start a Parent and Toddler group for all our 

little friends who are desperate to stay and play. This is likely to take place on a Thursday morning 

in the White room. Do speak to us if this is something you are interested in, and if you have any 

ideas for it. 

DIARY DATES 

 Half Term is next week and the Nursery will be closed from Monday 24th—Friday 28th 

October. We are back as usual on Monday 31st October 

 Parent Consultation week will be from Monday 14th November. Your child’s 

Key person will invite you in at a convenient time, to have a chat about how 

your child is doing. 

 Nursery will be closed on Monday 5th December for a staff training day  

CHRISTMAS FUN! We are already planning some fun activities for your children 

during December. These are as follows: 

 Wednesday 7th December: outing to Cheshire Reindeer Farm to meet some Reindeer, Elves 

and of course Father Christmas. This is a whole day outing for all the children from 9am - 

3pm. Abercromby will pay for the coach, and there will be a small charge for each child to 

meet Santa. More details will be given out later on. 

 Wednesday 14th December: All the children are invited to arrive  for 12 pm to have their 

Christmas lunch. After lunch we will be watching a theatre company doing a special 

Christmas play for us. Pick up is at 3 pm. 

 Wednesday 21st December: We will be having our Christmas party from 11 am - 2 

pm for all children. This will be the last session this term and school will then close for 

Christmas, reopening on Thursday 5th January.  

Thank you very much for all your support! 

The Abercromby Nursery Team                  
www.abercrombynurseryschool.co.uk 

Follow us on Twitter! @AbercrombyNS 


